
Olivia Munn and Joel Kinnaman
Call It Quits

By Sanetra Richards

Another couple, another breakup! Olivia Munn and Joel Kinnaman
are now residents of Splitsville. According to UsMagazine.com,
insider sources confirmed the split and said the two parted
ways months ago. “They ended things a few months ago but both
seem fine,” says a source. “A lot had to do with distance.
He’s back filming in Toronto and she’s now in L.A. for good.”
The Killing actor and Newsroom actress have remained friends
through the breakup and are still very much fond of each
other. While promoting the reboot of RoboCop, Kinnaman paid
the Today Show a visit spoke well of Munn: “She’s a hoot,
she’s a lot of fun.” Munn did the same in the May 2014 issue
of Allure, saying, “If there was ever going to be a girl who
would want her man to bring home a RoboCop suit, it would be
me,” the 33-year-old gushed. “Joel is truly fantastic in it.

How do you know when to call it quits on your relationship?
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Cupid’s Advice:

Every so often things take a turn (possibly for the worst) in
the relationship, and you are left asking yourself if you and
your partner should just separate. Although the warning signs
are typically loud and clear, you may be blinded by a few
other things. Cupid has some ways to help you decide when it
is time to call it quits:

1. Tension and arguments: Do not refuse to see the elephant in
the room. If you and your significant other just cannot seem
to come to common ground and are constantly going back and
forth with each other, reevaluate the relationship. Is it
worth the daily headaches? This is a question you must ask
yourself and your partner.

Related: Nikki Reed and Paul McDonald Split After 2 Years of
Marriage

2. Zero growth: You should be able to recognize improvement in
each other and as a couple. Take into mind that you all are in
it to provide encouragement and support to one another. If the
relationship is stagnant and there is no hope for bettering,
consider parting ways.

Related: Gwyneth Paltrow and Chris Martin Separate

3.  Nonexistent  romance:  The  kind  gestures  and  words  have
vanished and your partner is not as affectionate as he or she
was in the beginning, consider talking to them about it. If
they have no valid reason as to why it disappeared all of a
sudden or a solution to the problem, it may be time to call it
quits.

What are some signs that help to determine when to call it
quits? Share your thoughts below.
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